

CHRISTIAN R. ESQUEVIN DIRECTOR OF LIBRARY SERVICES

PUBLIC LIBRARY 640 ORANGE AVENUE CORONADO, CA 92118 (619) 522-7390 FAX: (619) 435-4205

July 1, 2013

Mr. Steven Kane General Manager Handy Metal Mart 1540 McKinley Ave National City, CA 91950

Dear Steven,

On behalf of the City of Coronado, the Coronado Cultural Arts Commission, the Public Art Working Team and the Coronado School of the Arts, thank you for your Handy Metal Mart donation of 8 aluminum panels. Your donation was essential in allowing us to move forward with our Coronado Plaza Clock Tower COSA Public Art project. The 4 COSA art panels are an exceptional addition to Coronado Public Art.

Again, thank you for your incredible support.

Sincerely,

Heidi Wilson

Chair

Coronado Cultural Arts Commission

Jen Tyler

Commissioner of Public Art

Coronado Cultural Arts Commission

Coronado Cultural Arts Commission

April 15, 2013

Steven Kane General Manager Handy Metal Mart 1540 McKinley Ave National City, CA 91950

Dear Steve,

My wife and I returned from a fabulous driving trip to the Yosemite Ahwahnee Hotel, East Brothers Light Station B&B, and Hearst Castle at San Simeon.

Please accept my giant thank you on behalf of the Coronado Cultural Arts Commission, the Public Art Committee and the Coronado School of the Arts students and instructor. Your donation was essential in allowing us to move forward with our Coronado Plaza Clock Tower Public Art project.

The students were so excited when we delivered the panels, and they were able to begin their art design process. Later this week I will be visiting with the students to take a look at their progress. The plan is to finish the art panels in about a month and then install them shortly thereafter. We look forward to you joining us for the unveiling festivities. Once we have a date, I will let you know as early as possible.

How does your schedule look over the next couple weeks for you and your wife to join my wife Candace and me for dinner in Coronado? Possibly a couple alternatives dates but no Thursdays as I have weekly choir practice those evenings. After that it's just a matter of finding a free evening, say 6 or 7 pm?

Again, from all of us, "thank you!"

Sincerely,

Jeff Tyler Coronado Public Art Commissioner

Cc: Heidi Wilson, Chair, Cultural Arts Commission

